From: Sue Ellis < sue.ellis.uk@gmail.com >

Sent: 24 February 2022 18:25

To: Nowak-John, Agnieszka < Agnieszka. Nowak-John@bromley.gov.uk >

Subject: Planning Application Number: 20/04838/FULL

Dear Agnieska

Having spoken to Jake Hamilton, he suggested that I send you the attached in relation to the above planning application.

They show the weight of traffic that passes by the Frankie and Benny site during morning rush hour.

Farnborough Village Society along with residents, are very concerned about the increase in traffic on the A21 if the above planning application is approved.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

BW

Sue

Chair of Farnborough Village Society







